Singtel

17 July 2017
To our stakeholders,

We recognise that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual
Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises a CEO statement of continued support for the UN
Global Compact with a description of practical actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global
Compact and a measurement of outcomes. A key part of Singtel’s annual COP is our Sustainability
Report which details our performance in these areas.

Our COP is delayed as the Singtel Group Sustainability Report 2017 which is normally released
together with our Annual Report is delayed by a few months to accommodate an updated materiality
assessment and Board approval.

We hereby request for an extension to post our COP on the UN Global Compact website by 17
October 2017.

Sincerely yours,

)

Andrew Buay
Vice President
Group Sustainability
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